
Classis Huron <classishuron@gmail.com>

Thu, Jan 6, 2022 at 2:04 PM
To: Classis Huron <classishuron@gmail.com>

To Classis Huron,  
 
Exeter Christian Reformed Church would like to request to discuss the release of Pastor Kevin from his call as
pastor of the Exeter CRC.  Please find the communication
from Pastor Kevin and the council of Exeter CRC
attached to this request. 
 
Pastor Kevin and the council of ECRC have been working with Pastors Andrew DeGelder, Martin Dam and Tim
Leferink.  Through regular phone conversations, emails, and a
visit to a special council meeting we have been
able to discern the situation.  Please find attached to this request the report of the church visitors to our
council meeting. 
 
Also, with the help of the above-mentioned pastors, we have a signed Separation Agreement between Pastor
Kevin and the Council of ECRC.   Please find this agreement attached to this
email.  This agreement is to be
kept in confidence for the AdCom and the Synodical Deputies.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sylvia Hulshof 
Clerk of Council  
Exeter CRC 

sylvia Hulshof
 




